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Dear Parliament,

As a voter I urge you to vote against the abortion law reform.
We have to value and protect human life and late term abortion is just wrong! It's a living and breathing human
 that has the right to live and be protected.
If we can't protect a fully developed baby from harm how can we protect anyone from harm.

This law reform is wrong and completely inhumane. Please protect life!

Katy Tait

Sent from my iPhone
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